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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
It was lovely to welcome Wynne’s site manager, into school (socially distancing of course) to answer the many questions that Class 3 had to ask him about the new build. Class 3 are now gathering photos and keeping a record of the building progress from week to week.

Next week, on Wednesday, the Size of wales Charity will be visiting school, to deliver workshops to class one and class three. This charity works hard to plant trees in countries such as South America and Africa, where areas have been devastated by deforestation. The children are eager to take part in the workshops and have been finding out about what the charity does.
Personalised Assessments 
All children from year 2 to year 6 have now completed their personalised assessments in numeracy and reading, At Key stage two, the feedback, including targets for improvement have now been sent to your child’s hwb email address. Year 2’s feedback will follow next week. 
Growth Mindset
We are currently working with the children to develop ‘growth mind set’ attitudes to learning. Growth mind set is a theory centred around the belief that intelligence and learning can always be developed and improved. If someone has a growth mind set, they have a positive attitude towards learning and their ability to progress and achieve. Pupils who possess a growth mind-set are said to rise to challenges and learn from the mistakes they make, rather than feeling distressed and defeated if they are unable to do or understand something.

Inclement Weather
We really hope that the weather is going to improve. However, in the meantime, please ensure your child has a waterproof coat in school, in case the weather is wet. Diolch.
Handover at the end of the Day
Please ensure that you have contacted school if you wish your child to be collected by someone different from normal. We are unable to ‘hand over’ children to other adults unless we have had prior permission from the Parent or Carer.
School closes for Half term break
School closes at 3:15 on Friday 28th May. We reopen on Monday 7th June. 
COVID-19 Polite Reminder
It is still extremely important that we are all following the guidelines with regards to COVID-19. Therefore, please do not send your child into school if they have the following main symptoms;

The main symptoms are;
· a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature

· a new continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour or three or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (If you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual.)
· A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you’ve noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal.
· Most people with symptoms have a least one of these.
Cool Kidz
Just a reminder that Cool Kids are running their holiday club from Tuesday 1st June to Friday 4th June. To book a place for Cool Kidz Holiday Club, please contact Mrs. Greenough by email at coolkidzclub1@outlook.com
Welsh Phrase of the Week
Beth wyt ti’n hoffi wneud yn dy amser hamdden?
Dw i’n hoffi chaware criced/tennis/pel droed………
Tempest Photographs

We have received a number of Tempest Photographs which have been distributed today. However, we are awaiting a further delivery, so if you have not received your photographs, they will be on their way soon.

Have a good weekend.

Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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